Downton Church of England VA Primary School



Gravel Close, Downton, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP5 3LZ

Telephone: 01725 510556

Email: admin@downton-pri.wilts.sch.uk Website: www.downton-pri.wilts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Paula Carlton BA (Hons) QTS NPQH Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Ford BA (Hons)





Friday 17th December 2021

Dear Families,

The Christmas holidays are finally upon us and after a very busy term I think we are all ready for it, particularly after the three amazing Christmas productions, a lovely Reception Nativity and a delicious Christmas lunch.

Our website will have a new addition today with the Christmas Carol Service link being premiered today; to rave reviews I might add! This can be viewed here: https://downton-pri.wilts.sch.uk/collective-worship

A huge thank you to Mrs Savage, who has organised, directed and edited all of this video, giving her time freely. We were so pleased with this Christmas Carol Service as it reflects the enthusiasm and joy of the children and has captured the spirit of Downton so well. Thank you does not seem enough, but I will nevertheless extend our deepest gratitude to Mrs Savage for this and her recordings of both the Reception and KS1 Nativity productions which have been enjoyed by us all.

We wish all of our families a very Happy Christmas! We hope you enjoy this very special time together. Enjoy making memories together during this special holiday, as these moments will stay with your children forever.

We will see you all in the New Year when we return on Wednesday 5th January.

Best wishes

Yaula Caultun Paula Carlton





















